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PROJECT: Myrick Park Playground Phase 2 Improvements 
            

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bid was received for the Myrick Park Playground Phase 2 Improvements 
 
project: 
 
Brickl Bros., Inc.        $591,275.00 
West Salem, WI  
 
Weiser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.     $638,700.00 
La Crescent, MN 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.       $663,926.00 
La Crosse, WI  
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.       $669,553.00 
La Crosse, WI 
 
 

The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the Myrick Park 
Playground Phase 2 Improvements project to Brickl Bros., Inc. in the amount of 
$591,275.00. 
 
       
 
 
       

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 


